
 

 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Multi-Purpose Building Project Water & Sewer Installation 
 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 12, Seskéha/August 2024) The Multi-Purpose Building Project Team wishes to inform 
the community that work to install the sanitary sewer line at the Kahnawà:ke Cultural Arts Center 
Building is scheduled for the week of August 19 to 22, 2024. 
 
QMD will be performing the civil works on the Mohawk Trail water and sewer line at the Kahnawake 
Survival School (KSS) entrance. Specifically, the sanitary pressure pipe, aqueduct, and culvert for the 
main entrance to the new Cultural Arts Center will be completed during this time, weather permitting.  
 
The works will require that the KSS entrance be completely closed and fenced off for safety reasons. 
During this time, all traffic usually using this entrance should alternatively use the old KSS entrance.  
 

 
 
This work has been scheduled for this week before the majority of staff and students return to KSS for 
the new school year. Please ensure that whoever requires this information has it with plenty of 
advance notice. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience.   
 
The Multi-Purpose Building Project Team reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression. 
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Media Inquiries 
MCKMedia@mck.ca  

The Multi-Purpose Building Project Team is comprised of representatives from the Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na Raotitióhkwa Language and Cultural Center 
(KORLCC), Turtle Island Theater, Kahnawake Tourism and the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK). For more information on the project, please contact Lisa 
Phillips (KORLCC) at Lisa.P@korkahnawake.org or Trina  C. Diabo (MCK) at TrinaC.Diabo@mck.ca. 
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